
Vancouver - May 2020
  

CTMI is pleased to announce that preliminary design, partnership and data collection work are 
underway for the Canadian 'Private Public Partnership' program segment on AgriFood services in 
CTMI. This includes but is not limited to Covid-19 related food supply issues. 

This project also includes a Community_AI chapter on 'best practices', 'labour issues', 'new business 
formation in AgriFood & securing additional supply', environmental practices' and the 'potential role of 
increased indigenous AgriFood production'
 

 


